
 

 

Work Out Your Options 
 
As the impact of changes to funding sources becomes more apparent, have you 
taken the opportunity to review your organisations position?  

Do you know when the critical points will occur for your projects?  
 
Do you have arrangements in place to minimise the impact of funding cuts?   
 
Is there a clear and concise risk management plan in place?  
 
Are you meeting your legal obligations as trustees and/or directors? 
 
Have you considered Merging with another organisation? 
 
Have you considered Collaborating with another organisation? 
 
Have you considered closing your organisation? 
 
If any of these issues have left you thinking “We need to do more” then you can 
visit our website www.manchestercommunitycentral.org and press the Panic 
button for a range of briefing papers or go straight to the scenarios on our options 
page, www.manchestercommunitycentral.org/work-out-your-options to help you 
analyse the situation, or alternatively you can call us on 0333 321 3021 for 
support. 
  

 


